
 
 

 

 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 
 

April 13, 2020 
 

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
400 North Street, 2nd Floor 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
 

Re: Extension Request for Application of BP Energy Company for Approval to 
Offer, Render, Furnish, or Supply Natural Gas Supply Services to the Public in the 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania: Docket No. A-125142 
 
Dear Secretary Chiavetta, 
 
Pursuant to the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission's (Commission) Emergency Order, 
Docket No. M-2020-3019262, BP Energy Company (BPEC), a licensed Natural Gas Supplier in 
the state of Pennsylvania, Docket No. A-125142, respectfully requests an extension of time to 
submit BPEC’s Natural Gas Supplier Renewal Application otherwise due on April 30, 2020, 
which includes: 
 

• Updated “Supplier Company Contacts” Form 

• Update List of BP Energy’s Officers and Directors; and 

• Payment of the $350 Annual Fee 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this request, or require additional information, please 
do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at judy,briscoe@bp.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Judy Briscoe 
Director U.S. Regulatory Affairs 
BP Energy Company 
 
 

 

BP Energy Company 
201 Helios Way 
Houston, Texas 77079 
Phone 713 -323-1783 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


